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DISCLAIMER – PRIVATE PROVIDER ADHD ASSESSMENT, PRESCRIPTION MEDICATION AND MONITORING 
 We appreciate your decision to utilise the NHS Right to Choose option or a Private Provider option to obtain an ADHD assessment and, depending on the outcome of the assessment, medical treatment. It is our priority to ensure transparency in providing you with important information regarding the scope of services covered under this arrangement. 
 As you proceed with the ADHD assessment, please be advised that the responsibility for the initial prescribing of medication, any assessments needed prior to the decision to prescribe, and the monitoring and prescribing during the titration period until you are stable on your medication, all fall under the responsibility of the provider conducting the assessment. This includes any follow-up appointments, adjustments to medication dosage and relevant monitoring tests during that time.
 It is crucial to note that these services are not covered by the practice. Therefore, your GP will not be responsible for prescribing ADHD medication or overseeing the associated monitoring until you are stabilised on medication, whether you are seeing a specialist under the NHS Right to Choose or if you are privately funding your assessment. 
 At the point of being stable on medication, If the provider, whether an NHS or Private provider, wishes to enter into a Shared Care Agreement with your GP Practice, then it may be possible for the practice to take on the prescribing. Under this agreement, you will need to continue with regular reviews with the ADHD clinic, and only if this is continuing will the GP Practice agree to provide prescriptions. We do this because the prescribing of ADHD is beyond the clinical scope of General Practice, and we need to know that your specialist is overseeing your treatment. We will only agree to take on the prescribing if the Shared Care Agreement is equivalent to the agreement that we have with our usual NHS providers. 
 Please be aware that if you are under the care of a Private Provider, this will mean that you will need to continue to pay for follow up appointments with the specialist overseeing your care, for the duration of the time that you are on medication or until you transfer to NHS services. 
 If you choose to be referred to a clinic that only provides assessments for ADHD and not prescriptions, then unfortunately we are unable to provide prescriptions for you on their behalf. 
 We hope that this has clarified our position regarding referral to ADHD services and the prescribing of any recommended medication, and we ask that you sign below to confirm your understanding and agreement to comply with our policy.  
 
…………………………………………………….               Patient' name
 
…………………………………………………….               Patient' signature
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